
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: New City Street Light Banners – Chief Executive Office 

Submitted By: Dr. Marc-Antonie Cooper  

Date Submitted: February 02, 2022 

Work Session Date: February 07, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: February 07, 2022 

Background/History: 

The City of Forest Park has Street Light Banners along the major thoroughfares of the city.  The banners are 
intended to instill a sense of pride in the community, by adding a decorative element to the city’s streetscape.  The 
City Manager is seeking council approval to purchase 18 new streetlight banners.  

Cost: $ 23,000 Budgeted for: X Yes  No 

Financial Impact: 

Funds will come out of the Executive Offices 

Action Requested from Council: 

Request approval of the Street Light Banners. 

 


